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Enrollment 

Enrollment: Total – 547 (9th – 145, 10th – 146, 11th – 131, and 12th – 125) 

 

Career Day 

Mrs. Jennifer Kolar, Region 12 Gear Up Coordinator, along with our Hillsboro HS 

Counselors, Mrs. Schroeder and Mr. Sumrall, organized our annual College and 

Career Day for our Juniors and Seniors on Wednesday, November 9th.  We had 10 

different presenters on campus.  Presenters included: TSTCA Laser Optics, Hill 

College Nursing, Waco Electrical & Plumbing, The University Center of MCC, 

HILCO Lineman Program, University of Texas, Baylor University, TSTC Culinary 

Arts, TSTC, and Julie Siddons Real Estate w/ John Fitch. We are thankful for the 

opportunities that our Hillsboro High School students receive on a daily basis as 

well as special events like this that help introduce them to their options of 

attending post-secondary schools after graduating from Hillsboro High School or 

entering the workforce as a responsible skilled worker.  A huge thank you goes to 

Mrs. Kolar, Mrs. Schroeder, and Mr. Sumrall for scheduling these opportunities for 

our students.      



 

 

 

 



Student Involvement at Hillsboro High School 

Our Hillsboro High School students will be very active in the next few months 

serving our community.  National Honor Society and Student Council members 

will be leading the rest of our campus in our annual ‘Food for Families Drive’ for 

the Holidays.  Students will also be assisting the Salvation Army by participating 

in the annual ‘Ring the Bell’ to be located at various business around Hillsboro.  

We will be sure to post and share pictures of our students participating in their 

community service over the Holidays.  Great job Hillsboro High School students in 

giving back to our community. 

 

Extra-Curricular Events @ Hillsboro High School 

The Hillsboro High School Theatre Department will be performing this year’s 

school play ‘Willy Wonka’.  Show dates are Friday November 11th @ 7:30, 

Saturday November 12th @ 7:30, and Sunday November 13th @ 2:30.  Mrs. 

Kasprzyk has once again done a great job directing this year’s play with the help of 

so many others.  The great thing about our school play is it involves students from 

all of our HISD campuses.  This year there will also be a few cameos by a couple 

of Hillsboro High Faculty members. 

 

The Hillsboro High School Girls and Boys Basketball teams have begun practice 

for their upcoming season.  Our Girls team had their home opener on Tuesday, 

November 8th losing a very hard fought and close game to Itasca.  Their next home 

game will be on Tuesday, November 15th vs Blooming Grove.  Our Boys 

Basketball team’s first game is yet to be determined due to our Football team being 

in the playoffs. 

 

 

 

 



The Hillsboro High School Varsity Football team will be playing Iowa Park in 

their first round football playoff game on Thursday, November 10th @ 7:30.  The 

game will be played in Azle.  The football team is not only participating in their 

first playoff game in years, the Varsity football team did not lose any student-

athletes to eligibility (poor grades) during the entire season. 

We are proud of all their hard work and determination on and off the playing field.   

Also, a huge thank you to Coach Moss and his entire coaching staff for all of their 

hard work.  

 


